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            March 4, 2022 
 
Dear Forrestville Valley Community, 
  

The following is our data for the week of March 4, 2022: 
 

Data Total District FJSHS FGS GVGS 
Number of Cases this week 1 0 1 0 
Percent of Cases this week     0.11%         0.00%     0.37%    0.00% 

Year to Date Cases                        
(August 2021 – Present) 270 155 72 43 

Change from Week Prior -2 0 -1 -1 
 

Transmission status remains LOW 
DISTRICT PERCENT 0.11% 

 
 
As we turn the calendar to the month of March, please note important upcoming dates: 
 

• Friday, March 4th   3rd Quarter Ends 
 

• Friday, March 11th  3rd Quarter Grade Reports 
 

May you have a wonderful weekend ahead. 
 
Sincerely, 
Mrs. Smith 
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